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Welcome to our Spring newsletter and we do hope that you are all enjoying a well deserved break after our 

magnificent concert. Well done to everyone! Another great success. Thank you to Derek, James and Ollie for 

joining us; please come back soon. 

A massive thank you to Graham, Richard and Marje; your encouragement and sheer hard work never fail. A 

request from the sopranos-less high notes next time please! 

Enjoy the Easter break and return refreshed ready to start on our zoo-themed programme! 

Dates for your diary: 
  
 Wednesday 12th April:  

Rehearsals commence. 
Drama Studio 7.30pm   
 
Monday 1st May: Sing for the King 
Event. 
Bristol Cathedral 2pm 
 
Wednesday 5th July:  
Summer concert with light  
refreshments. 
Captain Noah and His Floating Zoo 
The Zoo 
Arts Hall 7pm 
 
Wednesday 13th December: Our festive 
Christmas concert.  
Arts Hall 7pm 

 

 

What are the committee up to? 
 

 

★ Moving with the times: Ticket sales via Eventbrite 
are ever increasing and we took our first card 
payments at our concert. 

 

★ Website: Don’t forget to log on and take a look at 
our latest updates and blog. 
www.chepstowchoralsociety.org 

 

★ Follow us on Facebook and Twitter  
@chepstowchoral 

 

★ Easy Fundraising: Want to help the Choral Society 
funds when you purchase goods on line? Simply 
go to easyfundraising.org.uk, register yourself to 
support a good cause, select Chepstow Choral So-
ciety, and then once you are set up you can raise 
money every time you shop! 14 supporters have 
raised almost £700. 
 

 

Social Events  
It is always lovely to get together socially. If you 
have any ideas for future events then please let 
Sue or Angela know. 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our  
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 

Members News 

Congratulations to Graham on 25 years 
as Musical Director of Chepstow Choral  
Society. 
Enjoy the bottle of Prosecco and treat 
yourself with the John Lewis gift card! 
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